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Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices Will Be 

Closed Saturday, September 9 

  

Due to the threat posed by Hurricane Irma, Tax Collector Mike Fasano 

has ordered the closing of all tax collector offices in Pasco County on 

Saturday, September 9, 2017. 

“For the safety of our staff and customers our five locations in Pasco 

County will be closed Saturday, September 9,” states Tax Collector 

Mike Fasano. “I encourage everyone to take great care as our 

community feels the impact of this storm.  The offices will reopen on 

September 11 unless weather conditions are not favorable.  Please visit 

our website for updates.” 

The tax collector operates five locations in Pasco County: Gulf Harbors, 

West Pasco Government Center, Central Pasco Government Center, 

Wesley Chapel and East Pasco Government Center.  Please visit the 

Pasco County Tax Collector’s website www.pascotaxes.com for 

updates. 

 

http://www.pascotaxes.com/

